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SDPB Offers Aerial Footage of Dakota Dunes Levee Work 
 
EDITORS/NEWS DIRECTORS:  Joel Rische, associate producer at South Dakota 
Public Broadcasting (SDPB), took aerial footage of the levee work at Dakota Dunes 
today (Wednesday, June 15) during a helicopter flight with South Dakota Lt. Gov. Matt 
Michels and FEMA Regional Administrator Robin Finegan. 
 
Footage via FTP, for pool purposes, is available for your use 
at:  https://public.me.com/mike_johnson (you will need to copy and paste the link for it to 
work correctly). 
 
The format is 1920x1080 XDcam EX. 
 
Please credit South Dakota Public Broadcasting 
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